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You don't often get email from randy.teboe@boisforte-nsn.gov. Learn why this is important

From: Randy Teboe <Randy.Teboe@boisforte-nsn.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 10:57 AM
To: Staff, CAO (PUC) <consumer.puc@state.mn.us>
Subject: PUC Docket # IP-7119/GS-24-106 OAH Docket # 24-2500-40416

I am Randy Teboe and I am currently the Cultural Resource Coordinator for the Bois Forte
Band of Chippewa.  I have reviewed the above-mentioned project and have determined that he
Bois Forte Band of Chippewa doesn't have a comment regarding your project, please proceed
as planned, however if human remains are unanticipatedly discovered we here at Bois Forte
would like to be notified.

 Miigwech
Randy Teboe
Cultural Resource Coordinator 
Bois Forte Heritage Center and 
Cultural Museum 
1500 Bois Forte Rd, Tower MN  
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